
    ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY  NEWSLETTER  

                 Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high  
 

Friday 15th  July 2022  
 

Contact us: Tel:01244 667750         Email: admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk        Visit: www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk  
 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY    

Year 6 Leaver’s BBQ night—Tuesday 19th July   Wraparound club next week, Dress code for next week   

starts 6:30pm.   Parents from 6:15pm        After school clubs & Update—Weather warning  

   School closes —Wednesday 20th July at 1:15pm and  

re-opens Monday 5th September at 8:30am     

ALL THAT JAZZ/ ROCK STEADY  

The children involved the School Choir and Rocksteady have been fantastic in their performances.  

Parents and staff were very proud of you all. Please see our Twitter page for photos of these events.  

SUN LOTION   

Due to the increasing temperatures, please can you bring to school labelled sun lotion for next week.  

PARENT GOVERNOR  

There is a new Parent Governor vacancy. If you are interested, you can pick up a form from the school 

office. The deadline is Monday 5th September 2022.          

UNIFORM  

We still have a small supply of Logo branded polo shirts if anyone would like to purchase one. We have   

6 x Age 3-4. They are £2 per shirt.  

SCHOOL DINNERS  

There will be a price increase for the school dinner starting September. The new increased price will be 

£2.46. 

MENU CHANGES FOR LAST DAY AND THE NEW SCHOOL YEAR.  

There will be a menu change for the last day of term—it will be yummy takeaway fish and chips. There 

will be a new version of the school menu starting from September 2022. We will put the new menus on 

our website on the last day next week. For the first day back at school, there will be chicken burger       

instead of fish burger.  Please note, current parents of year 2, unless your child receives free school 

meals, you will need to pay for their meals when they start in year 3.  

TEMPEST PHOTOGRAPHY 

For parents that have ordered photographs from Tempest, they will be given out today. Please check 

your child’s school bag. 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING TEAM IS MANLEY! ALL CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR THEIR 

OWN CLOTHES ON FRIDAY 9th SEPTEMBER  STARS OF THE WEEK 

  Well done to this weeks ‘Stars’. 

              Pre-sch/Nurs:  Everyone  Y2:   Everyone    Y5: Evie, Sophie, Chloe,  

      Rec: Autumn  Y3:  Hannah    Cailann, Ava-Rose 

                 Year 1:  Theo   Y4:  Everyone    Y6: Scarlett 

W/C Monday 18th July is Menu 1 
 

 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL LETTERS 




